
Printed on: 03/08/2018 09:10:02

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/08/2018  15:31:292018/3408/P COMMNT D Howell The access statement misleads as Rose Joan Mews is a narrow access road for 10 houses (3-12) which have 

an underground garage which requires 24 hour access.  Since moving in 10 years ago the Mews is blocked on 

an almost daily basis by illegal parking, builders' vans and large delivery lorries which have consistently 

damaged the road surface. Also there is regular digging up of the road surface to add access for water and 

electricity for new buildings. This property already caused part of this problem and it is strange that the original 

planning application did not anticipate the need for a different layout - was this originally refused? As usual no 

formal notification of this application has been delivered to long standing neighbours in the Mews.  More dirt, 

noise and  an inability to access our vehicle is making life in this small community extremely tense and 

difficult, especially as these developments seem to be intended only for investment and are not being done by 

individuals who wish to be part of our community or who have to live with the daily mess and disruption.
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